
NEOkla Club Meeting   May 14, 2024 

Board members present were Jeff Maize – RE, James Stowers – Asst RE, Jason Baney 
– Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Neil Cox, Amanda Maize, Mike Tritt, George 
Walker, and Wes Wood.  The minutes of the April meeting and the treasurer’s report 
were approved as presented. 

Autocross Report – Jimmy Geck: There were 38 entries at the Mother’s Day event.  
The next event is the Turnpike Challenge with Oklahoma Region at Remington Park on 
June 30th. 

Road Racing Report – Neil Cox: There were 180 entries at the Hallett Super Tour.  
AVRG will hold a Majors Race at Hallett on July 13-14. 

Rally Cross Report – Jason Baney: The last two events ran on Saturday because of 
the weather.  There were 5 drivers the first weekend and 11 the second (5 in one car).  
The next event is June 2. 

Meeting adjourned. 

Betty Martin 

 

 

 

 


